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Lafayette, La  70506 

337-989-8790 

108 Rue Bernard 
Erath, La  70533 

337-937-4455 

WELCOME to All Star Dance Factory!  Thank you 
for giving us the opportunity to work with your 
dancer/tumbler. If you ever have a problem be sure 
to let us know as soon as possible, so that we can 
resolve this problem for you.  Call us anytime; we 
are here to serve you and your children.  We hope 
that you have a pleasant year.  Remember that we 
want to make your experience with us a pleasant 
one.  
 
MONTHLY TUITION 
All tuition is due on the first of each month. Monthly 
statements will be emailed the 1st week of each month. 
Once your invoice has been posted, you will be able to 
view and pay them from your parent portal online. If you 
choose to still write a check, please write your child’s 
name on the memo portion of your check to ensure 
proper crediting of your account.  All accounts not paid 
before the 10th of each month will be billed a $15.00 late 
fee. If for some reason no one is in the office, you may 
put your tuition in the mail box located in the lobby to 
make your payments.  Thank you. 
 
ABSENCES 
If your dancer/tumbler has to miss class please call the 
studio to let us know that your child will not be attending 
class.  Perfect Attendance awards are given at the end of 
the year if your dancer does not miss any regular 
scheduled classes.  Make up classes are available, but do 
not count towards perfect attendance. 

 
Holidays 
We will keep you informed monthly on 
holiday closures via our newsletter and 
social media platforms.  We also follow all 
weather conditions that the school boards 
follow.  Please check the website for all 
holidays! Thanks!! 
 
COOKIE DOUGH FUNDRAISER 
Our annual cookie dough fundraiser will be 
handed out this week. Sales will run until the 
week of September 25th. Delivery is set to be 
before the Thanksgiving break. All profits from 
this fundraiser will be applied towards your 
dancer’s costume balance.  
 

****WEB PAGE**** 
CHECK IT OUT! 

www.allstardancefactoryllc.com 
 

To better keep you informed in studio news, 
our monthly newsletters will be posted on 

our website the first week  
of every month!  

 

****Instagram**** 
Follow @asdfstars!  

We will post pictures and more! 
 

****Face Book**** 
Like All Star Dance Factory, LLC on face book 

We will post pictures and updates! 
 


